Nurses’ Association Receiving
Applications for A-67 Nurses

The  Fairbanks Nurses’
Association is now receiving

applications for nurses at the
Alaska 67 Exposition
medical facility for this
summer.

Applicants-must be licensed
by the State of Alaska.
Interested  persons should
contact Doris Southall - after
five p.m. at 456—6358.



